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The 64 page amendment to this bill was added at 7pm on Friday night. Most people 

won't hear about it in time to make it to the hearing in Salem at 5 on Monday. Many 

people won't hear about it in time to testify publicly and voice their opposition. 

The proposal in the bill to increase the ‘permit-to-purchase’ fee from $65 to $150 

hurts law abiding citizens, especially low-income earners. Why do you want to make 

it harder for low-income earners, who are at higher risk of violence, to defend 

themselves? A permit to purchase at all is unconstitutional, anyway. 

Backdating the prohibition against gun magazines holding more than 10 rounds to 

December criminalizes the buyers of such magazines despite it being legal at the 

time due to do so. How it is fair to punish people for retrospective crimes? 

Increasing the minimum age to buy a gun to 21 is unconstutional. 

Requiring a 72-hour waiting period between the purchase time and the delivery to the 

buyer is unconstitutional. 

"A well regulated Militia, being necessary to the security of a free State, the rights of 

the people to keep and bear Arms, SHALL NOT BE INFRINGED." - Amendment II of 

the Constitution of the Unites States of America, 1791. 


